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Hugh Bryan, III  M on, Oct 14, 2013 at 5:26 PM 
To: Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, 
 
Please consider expanding Medicaid to improve the access to care of those who cannot currently afford it. 
 By not expanding, you will be diverting income tax dollars paid by Virginians to the federal government to 
those states who have expanded Medicaid.  At the same time, Virginians who need medical care will not 
have access to it.  Hard choice may be necessary -- maybe Medicaid will not cover some services such as 
MRIs or other expensive treatments.  You will have to make those choices with the advice of MSV so that 
Virginians can receive appropriate preventative and emergency care. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hugh M. Bryan III, MD 

North, VA 
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